
 

 
WILLIAM A. SHINE - GREAT NECK SOUTH HIGH SCHOOL 

GUIDANCE OFFICE 

341 LAKEVILLE ROAD 

GREAT NECK, NEW YORK 11020 

516-441-4820 
 

  October 2021 

 

Dear Parents of Ninth Grade Students: 

 

We would like to welcome your child to Great Neck South High school as a valued member of 
the class of 2025.  High school begins a new and exciting chapter in his/her life, one in which your high 
school counselor plays an integral role.  As the first step in our effort to develop a valuable four–year 
relationship with you and your child, we strongly recommend that you attend an individual conference 
with your child and his/her counselor.  This is an important opportunity for us to discuss your child’s 
progress, explore extra-curricular opportunities and address any questions or concerns.  

 
In order to assist you in scheduling your appointment, please see the chart below: 
 

 

Option #1 

 

Student & Parent in School in Person 

 

Option #2 

 

Student in School & Parent on Zoom 

 

Option #3 

 

Student in School & Parent on Phone 

 
To request your 9th Grade Guidance Appointment: 

• open this link:  https://forms.gle/tGwyXNud6NP9sSp17 
• complete all questions    
• click on the RED SUBMIT button at the end 

 
Be sure to choose a time during which your son/daughter is not in class.  If you are unable 

to attend, please encourage your child to see his or her counselor, in the next few weeks.  Your 
Guidance Conference Appointment will be confirmed via the email address you provide. 
 

 Ninth grade meetings will take place between Monday, November 15, 2021 through 
Friday, December 17, 2021. 

  Sincerely, 

 

  The Guidance Department at 

  Great Neck South High School 
 
 

https://forms.gle/tGwyXNud6NP9sSp17
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